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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:27 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: Advanced Clean Cars II

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: carolyn bailey <omnifariousabundance@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:35 AM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: Advanced Clean Cars II 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Forcing EV's on everyone won't improve the weather. I am very strongly against this new rule. 

 

I'm sure you've already heard all the reasons against it, so I won't repeat them. Whatever the reason, the vast majority 

of people aren't buying EV's-- they are already voting 'no'.  

 

The freedom to travel is very important to Mainers and all the visitors who support our economy. We should continue to 

improve gasoline and diesel-fueled cars and trucks until something better and affordable is someday invented. EV's are 

only a tentative, experimental product, far from ready for general use. 

 

Carolyn Bailey 

864 New Dunn Town Rd 

Wade, ME 04786 

455-8413 


